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Holdenville Public Schools
(405) 379-5483 = 210 Grimes, Holdenville, OK 74848 = Randy Davenport, Superintendent

The Holdenville School District does everything it can to provide a safe learning
environment for its students. Because of this the administration was troubled and
shocked when it received a report of inappropriate communication between one
of its employees and a student. The District immediately contacted law
enforcement and placed the employee on administrative leave. The employee in
guestion was hired as a full time employee in January of 2022. The District
currently is taking the appropriate action to ensure this employee will no longer
work for the District. Because this is an ongoing criminal matter, the District will
not comment further but would suggest that any further questions be directed to
OSBI about this matter.



